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Notice of Public Hearing for Proposed Sidewalk Construction 

Joann Leleck Elementary School  
Oakview Community Sidewalk Proposal 
Wednesday, March 8, 2023, at 7:00pm

Pursuant to Section 49-53 of the Montgomery County Code, a public hearing is required as part 
of the final decision-making process. A public hearing allows residents the opportunity to present 
oral and/or written testimony to a hearing officer, the sole purpose being to obtain detailed 
information to assist in determining whether to recommend all of part of the proposed 
installation.   

Please register to attend using the hyperlink below or QR code: 

MS Office Form - Register for Public Hearing 

For your ease and reference, instructions on connecting to the Zoom platform are enclosed.  

If you would like or need an interpreter, please contact Nima Upadhyay no later than March 3, 
2023, at SidewalkSRTS-LeleckES@montgomerycountymd.gov. 

Persons unable to attend the scheduled hearing are encouraged to submit written testimony to the 
Safe Routes to Schools Program via email at: 
 SidewalkSRTS-LeleckES@montgomerycountymd.gov. Written testimony carries the same 
weight as verbal testimony, and you are welcome to submit either or both.  

Following the virtual public hearing, the Hearing Record will be held open for four weeks during 
which you may submit your written testimony if you have not done so already. The Record for 
the project will close on Wednesday, April 5, 2023, at 5:00 p.m. 

Please visit the Safe Routes to Schools Program website at: 
https://www.montgomerycountymd.gov/DOT-PedSafety/SRTS/SidewalkProposals/JoannLeleckES.html 
if you would like to view the proposal files. Likewise, you are welcome to contact Nima 
Upadhyay at her above email address to obtain information regarding the project and public 
hearing process. 

Thank you! 

Division of Traffic Engineering and Operations 

Marc Elrich 
County Executive 

Christopher Conklin 
Director 
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